
 

  ACF 00002 Rev. 000 
 

551 South Washington Street, Hagerstown, IN  47346     Office: 765.489.5499     Fax: 765.489.5230 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

 

AUTOCAR, LLC SAFETY RECALL ACX-1905 

         NHTSA RECALL NO. 19V534 
 

July 2019 
 

TO: U.S. Distributors 
       Dealer Principals, Service Managers, Warranty Managers, Parts Managers 
 
This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 

Autocar, LLC has determined that a defect that relates to motor vehicle safety exists in 23, 2019-2020 model 
year Xpeditor chassis. These chassis were manufactured between December 17, 2018 and May 2, 2019 with 
non-sequential serial numbers in the range 229098 through 230456. Accordingly, a recall to address this issue 
is being initiated effective July 8, 2019.   

MODELS 
AFFECTED: 

Autocar Xpeditor MY 2019-2020 

COMPONENTS 
AFFECTED: 

Service Brake quick release valve location  

SAFETY DEFECTS 
AND POTENTIAL 
RISKS: 

 The service brake quick release valve location is too far from the brake chamber and 
the vehicle would experience increased service brake release timing, increasing the risk 
of a crash, personal injury or property damage. 

REPAIR 
REQUIRED: 

 The service brake quick release valves will be relocated to correct the release timing at 
no charge to the owner. 

REPAIR 
AVAILABLE: 

VIN profiles in the Autocar Warranty System will be updated to show the open recall on 
July 8, 2019 and a spreadsheet of the affected VINs will be available in the Warranty 
system. 

REMINDER: It is a violation of Federal law to sell or lease a vehicle covered by this recall notice 
unless the recall remedy has been completed. Substantial civil penalties apply to 
violations of this law. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Autocar Warranty Department 
at warranty@autocartruck.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
AUTOCAR, LLC 
 


